
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
OF REGULAR MEETING 
TUESDAY, AUGUST 2, 2022, 6:00 P.M., 
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THE REGULAR MEETING OF 

THE MINDEN GARDNERVILLE SANITATION DISTRICT 
FOR TUESDAY, AUGUST 2, 2022 AT 6:00 PM 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held: 
 

Tuesday, September 6, 2022, 6:00 p.m. 
at the MGSD Administrative Office 

1790 Hwy 395, Minden, NV 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact MGSD Staff at (775) 782-3546 
 
 
 

PLEASE DO NOT REMOVE UNTIL: 8/3/22 


